
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 
SPECIAL MEETING 
March 14, 1984 

Mayor Michael Gabrion presiding. Councilmembers present: David 
Anderson, Scott Taylor, Bill Pulver, Nancy Kopelk, Gary Sowles 
and Gene Clift. 

Others Present: Administrator Doug Zenor, Public Works Superintendent 
Bud Atwood, Librarian Beth Saul, Martha Zenor, Cheryl Anderson, Myra 
Weston, Marty Bates and members of team from University of Oregon, 
Department of Planning. 

Mayor Gabri on called the special meeting to order at 7:03 p.m., 
followed by the flag salute and silent meditation. Roll call of 
Council showed a quorum present.Mayor Gabrion adjourned to a 
workshop meeting at 7:05 p.m. 

Mayor Gabrion reopened the Special Meeting at 8:12 p.m., at which 
time Councilman Clift moved to accept the agreement for Phase II 
by the University of Oregon, Department of Architecture, total 
cost of $1800.00, to begin upon receipt of $500.00. Seconded by 
Councilman Taylor and approved unanimously. 

Mayor Gabrion adjourned the Special Meeting at 8:17 p.m. 

ity Administrator 


